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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2016-05 
 

 

ULC/ORD-C634:2016, 2nd Edition – Connectors and Switches for  
Use with Burglar Alarm Systems 

 

To:  Members of the ULC Advisory Committee 

Subscribers to ULC’s Certification Service for AMQV7 and AMQVC  
Other Interested Parties 

 

 
Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc. (ULC) is pleased to announce the publication of the ORD ULC/ORD-
C634:2016, 2

nd
 Edition – Connectors and Switches for Use with Burglar Alarm Systems.  

 
The ORD covers requirements for connectors and switches for use with burglar-alarm systems in mercantile 
premises, mercantile safes and vaults, bank safes and vaults, government and corporate locations, and residences. 
They are intended to be used in circuits of limited energy, for these applications, in accordance with CSA C22.1, 
Canadian Electrical Code, Part I, Safety Standard for Electrical Installations. 
 
The products covered by these requirements are intended to be installed in accordance with CAN/ULC-S302, 
Standard for the Installation, Inspection and Testing of Intrusion Alarm Systems. 
 
ULC has adopted the provisions of this Edition of the Standard and all new submittals will be investigated in 
accordance with these requirements. 
 
All currently listed Alarm Systems are required to comply with these requirements by the effective date in order for 
them to maintain their UL Listings. Noncompliance may result in the withdrawal of their UL Listing and consequently 
their ability to use the respective UL Marks. You will receive a separate notification for the effective date as per the 
Industry File Review / Continuing Certification process.  
 
This ORD can be ordered in English only for $175.00 CAD (PDF) or $200.00 CAD (Hardcopy) from the ULC 
Standards website at www.ulc.ca and then click on purchase ULC Standards Material. 
 
This Certification Bulletin may be forwarded to others who may have an interest in this document.  
 
Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Louis Chavez at 1 847-664-3238 or by email at:  
Louis.Chavez@ul.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc.  

 

 

Gunsimar Paintal 
Regional Manager  - Accreditations & Quality 
ULC Mark Program Owner 
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